
Chinese New Year  

Friday 9th February 2024  

Dear parents,  

On Friday 9th February, Sunshine and Rainbow class will be celebrating Chinese New Year. We will be doing a variety 

of activities and cooking. We would like children to wear red or gold to celebrate Chinese New Year. If your child 

does not have anything suitable they could wear plain clothing.  

We are asking for a £1 optional donation to cover the cost of cooking.  

 

Thank you  

The EYFS team  

 


